4/6/2018 Congratulations on Your 2018-19 Military Friendly® Schools Designation

A special message for our 2018-19 Military Friendlyr Schools. Email not displaying correctly?
View it in your browser.

CON RATULA IONS!

YOU HAVE BEEN DESIGNATED A
MILITARY FRIENDLY' SCHOOL

Congratulations on Your
Military Friendlyr Schools Designation!

We are pleased to inform you that your institution has earned the 2018-2019
Military Friendlyr Schools Designation! We encourage you to tell the world

about this achievement!

We've put together a page for you to use when preparing your announcement.

Included are downloadable logos in a range of sizes and formats, a press

release template, branding guidelines and more. Please note these resources

are private and can only be accessed through this link.

http://info.victorymedia.com/webmail/45042/770610170/edf4a42ee7b33bcbebacd817a436b53370e5d7e21857d3a2a4cdfae40093fada
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